Board of Country Commissioners



Rebeca Sosa COMMISSIONER DISTRICT 6

March 17, 2016

Mr. Frank Trelles Vice President State Street Realty 8369 NW 12th Street Doral, FL 33126

Dear Mr. Trelles:

It was with great pleasure that I read of your appointment as vice president at State Street Realty in the Business Monday section of The Miami Herald. I can only imagine what an exciting time and opportunity this must be for you in your professional career. I am confident others who read of your accomplishment will be inspired to greater heights of success in their own careers, as it is through perseverance, dedication, commitment, and service that one reaches this level in one's profession.

As you embark on this new facet of your professional life it is always rewarding to pause and look back on your career. While reflecting on past accomplishments and the challenges and opportunities for professional growth which have surely shaped your career, I am confident you feel a sense of enthusiasm and renewed purpose towards what awaits you in this new endeavor.

Please accept my best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Rebeca Sosa

Miami-Dade County Commissioner

District 6

RS/ns